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100+ Women Who Care of Will County Donate to the Exchange Club of North Will County 
 
On December 17, 2020 members of 100+ Women Who Care of Will County donated $4,025 to the 
Exchange Club of North Will County. 

The Exchange Club of North Will County’s Board Member & Community Service Chair, Debi Savage, 
and club VP president, Christine Mayer,​ were presented the checks by members of 100+ Women 
Who Care of Will County.  The Exchange Club of North Will County is a not-for-profit with a mission to 
make our communities better places to live.  Our values are family, community, and country. Through 
the Programs of Service - Americanism, Community Service, and Youth Programs - members 
support activities that benefit youth, promote pride in our country, and honor military and public 
ser​vice providers, to name a few.  

Savage said, "The Exchange Club of North Will County is grateful to 100+ Women Who Care of Will 
County.  Their donation is going to go far in bringing cheer to seniors in nursing homes and assisted 
living this holiday season and throughout the year, supporting our hard-working teachers so they can 
better help their VVSD students, and helping our community in need with a food drive. Times have 
been tough for all during this pandemic and without their donation, our ability to help our community in 
need would be significantly limited. Thank you so much 100+ Women Who Care of Will County for 
donating to the Exchange Club of North Will County Community Service committee!” 

100+ Women Who Care is for every woman who desires to directly support local charitable 
organizations. We keep the methodology simple and easy. All 100+ WWC members/teams make a 
pledge to donate $100 four times a year.  At each of the quarterly meetings members nominate 
charities, three are chosen at random, and after a brief presentation, the members vote on which 
charity to support.  Once the winning charity is announced, everyone writes a $100 check, on the spot 
directly to that charity. All charities nominated must be located in, and serve Will County and must 
have 501(c)(3) non-profit status. 

Member Jackie Traynere said, “The Exchange Club of North Will County will put these dollars to good 
use with the teacher grants and especially with seniors who have been isolated at our nursing homes 
and assisted living facilities. Helping these communities during the pandemic has been a big priority 
and the donation from 100+ Women Who Care will make a difference in so many lives.” 

Visit our website to learn more about 100+ WWC and the work of this outstanding local charity. 100+ 
Women Who Care of Will County’s next meeting is February 9, 2021.  For more information, please 
go to the web site at www.100wwc-will.org or visit us on Facebook. 
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